
To echo the Biliteracy and Trilingualism Campaign launched 
by the Standing Committee on Language Education and 
Research (SCOLAR) in December 2023, the Hong Kong 
Federation of Youth Groups (HKFYG) was invited to organise 
“The Write Up! Flash Story Competition”. HKFYG encourages 
young people to unlock their innovative potential through 
reading and creative writing. The competition introduces a 
unique storytelling format — micro-stories — to promote 
diverse creative expressions among youth. Its goals include 
fostering an interest in reading and writing, cultivating 
enthusiasm for learning both Chinese and English, and 
promoting positive values.
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